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MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. Eldon Johnson, Chair Rep. Liz VanLeeuwen,
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Repine Rep. Hedy Rijken Rep. Charles Starr Rep. Bob Tiernan Rep. John
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MEASURES CONSIDERED:          HB 3076 HB 2690 HB 2102 HB 2098 HB 2119 HB
3579 HB 3167 HB 3104 HB 2731 HB 2099 HB 2351 HB 2131 HB 2132
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TAPE 39, SIDE A

002    CHAIR JOHNSON:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:40 a.m.

009    CHAIR JOHNSON:  Discusses lack of attendance and tardiness.

WORK SESSION ON HB 3076

030  CHAIR  JOHNSON: Explains  that HB 3076  will be  sent to  the
Judiciary Committee for technical reasons (EXHIBIT A).

037  MOTION: REP.  REPINE moves  HB 3076 to  the Judiciary  Committee
with no recommendation.

VOTE: In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE. Reps. Tiernan

and Wooten are excused.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2690

052    REP. REPINE:  Outlines HB 2690 (EXHIBIT B).

152  MOTION: REP.  WATT moves  HB 2690, as  amended, to  the Floor with 
a do pass recommendation.

VOTE: In  a  roll call  vote,  the  motion carries.  Reps.  Rijken and

Tiernan vote NO.  Rep. Wooten is excused.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2102

165    REP. VanLEEUWEN:  Outlines HB 2102 (EXHIBIT C).



178   MOTION:  REP.  WATT  moves  HB 2102  to  the  Floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation.

VOTE: In a roll call  vote, all members present  vote AYE. Rep. Wooten

is excused.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2098

198    REP. RIJKEN:  Outlines HB 2098 (EXHIBIT D).

204  MOTION: REP.  WATT moves  HB 2098, as  amended, to  the Floor with 
a do pass recommendation.

VOTE: In a roll call  vote, all members present  vote AYE. Rep. Wooten

is excused.

WORK SESSION ON HB 3579

221    REP. VanLEEUWEN:  Outlines HB 3579 (EXHIBIT E).

247  CHAIR JOHNSON: States  personal experience with  products and
recognizes limitations. -Points out that manufacturers have not kept up
with the industry.

276    REP. NAITO:  Declares a potential conflict of interest.

319  MOTION: REP.  WATT moves  HB 3579, as  amended, to  the Floor with 
a do pass recommendation.

VOTE: In a roll call  vote, all members present  vote AYE. Rep. Wooten

is excused. WORK SESSION ON HB 3167

350    REP. NAITO:  Outlines HB 3167 (EXHIBIT F).

TAPE 40, SIDE A

013    REP. NAITO:  Explains personal experience.

022    CHAIR JOHNSON:  Observes that the industry will need continuing
review.

040  MOTION: REP.  WATT moves  HB 3167, as  amended, to  the floor with 
a do pass recommendation.

VOTE: In a roll call vote, all  members present vote AYE. Rep. Tiernan

is excused.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2731

067    REP. RIJKEN:  Outlines HB 2731 (EXHIBIT G).

097  MOTION: REP.  WATT moves  HB 2731, as  amended, to  the Floor with 
a do pass recommendation.

099    REP. NAITO:  Declares a potential conflict of interest.



VOTE:  In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2099

114    REP. RIJKEN:  Outlines HB 2099 (EXHIBIT H).

127   MOTION:  REP.  WATT  moves  HB 2099  to  the  Floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation.

VOTE:  In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2351

144    REP. TIERNAN:  Outlines HB 2351 (EXHIBIT I).

167    REP. WATT:  Offers additional background.

217    REP. BEYER:  Explains why he voted against this bill. -Explains
amendments to HB 2351. -Does not support the amended bill.

263    REP. RIJKEN:  Concern with the phrase "substantial".

279    REP. BEYER:  "Substantial" is too strong for an initial hearing.

305  REP. WATT: Suggests passage of this  bill and further work in the
Senate to change the language.

332    MOTION:  REP. PAYNE moves HB 2351 back to the Labor Subcommittee.

VOTE: In  a roll  call vote,  the motion  fails. Reps.  Naito, Repine,

Starr, Tiernan, Watt, VanLeeuwen and Johnson voting NO.

348  MOTION: REP. TIERNAN moves HB 2351, as amended, to the  Floor with
a do pass recommendation.

VOTE: In a  roll call  vote, the  motion carries.  Reps. Beyer, Naito,

Rijken and Wooten voting NO.

TAPE 29, SIDE B

WORK SESSION ON HB 2131

027    REP. WATT:  Outlines HB 2131 (EXHIBIT J).

090  MOTION: REP. REPINE  moves HB 2131, as  amended, to the  Floor with
a do pass recommendation.

VOTE:  In a roll call vote, the motion carries.  Rep. Payne voting NO.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2132

100    REP. WATT:  Outlines HB 2132 (EXHIBIT K)

134  MOTION: REP. REPINE  moves HB 2132, as  amended, to the  Floor with
a do pass recommendation.

VOTE:  In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE.



WORK SESSION ON HB 3104

167    REP. WOOTEN:  Outlines HB 3104 (EXHIBIT L).

191  CHAIR JOHNSON: States that the Committee  will be looking at
similar and very complex issues.

221  JANET  McCOMB, COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:  Outlines technical 
changes to the bill.

250    MOTION:  CHAIR JOHNSON moves to amend the scrivener's errors.

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries.

269  MOTION: REP. WATT  moves HB 3104, as  amended, the Floor  with a do
pass recommendation.

VOTE:  In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE.

WORK SESSION ON HB 2119

288  REP. WOOTEN: Outlines HB 2119,  as amended, to the Floor  with a do
pass recommendation.

VOTE:  In a roll call vote, all members present vote AYE.

067    CHAIR JOHNSON:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:11 a.m.
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